
 

 

Airport Elementary PAC 

Newsletter Oct. 
Upcoming Events 

● This will be the last printed newsletter heading home. Going forward we 

will be sending the newsletter out via email. If you would still prefer a 

paper copy, please let us know and one will be printed for you. 

● Pumpkin Patch - we are busily preparing for a pumpkin fall extravaganza! 

If you would like to be a part of the planning contact us at 

airportpac@gmail.com If you can volunteer during the day of the event, 

contact us at the email above 

Import info: 

Hot Lunch: Ordering is open, all orders and payments must be made by Oct 22. Please 

use the new online ordering system. If you have any questions please contact us at 

airportpac@gmail.com   

Want to know more about the PAC? 
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We are always looking for more parents to attend our meetings. Every parent with a child at 

Airport is an automatic member of the PAC. You have the right to vote and be included in 

decision making. All that is required is to come to the meeting. Our PAC meetings are typically 

an hour long, and we go over the upcoming month's events, what's happening in our school/ our 

school district, and have the chance for input from our attendees at the round table time. The 

next PAC meeting is Wednesday November the 3rd @6:45pm in the gym at the school. All 

meetings are held the first Wednesday of every month. We provide child care on site. 


